
 

 

September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We’re excited to welcome your child to Sackville and specifically the music department. Throughout the year 

there will be a variety of opportunities for your child to take part in extra-curricular music making clubs, 

activities and performances outside of the usual classroom setting. 

 

Students can turn up to the following clubs for free and get involved from the week beginning 16th 

September 2019. 

 

 Monday: Samba 3.00pm-3.45pm for keen percussionists. 

 Tuesday: Little Big Band 3.00pm-4.00pm for students wishing to sing or play their instrument as 

part of a band. 

 Wednesday: Orchestra 3.00pm-4.00pm for instrumentalists who can read and play music to at least 

a grade 2 standard. 

 Wednesday: Junior Choir 8.20am-8.50am for all year7 and 8 who want to sing. 

 Students can borrow instruments to use in practise rooms during break, lunch and after school every 

day up until 4.00pm. 

 

Sackville Singers is our main choir and will run on specific dates which will be shared with the students in a 

year 7 assembly soon. 

 

If your child would like to learn an instrument then please use the table below in order to find the correct 

point of contact. All lessons take place on the school site and can be at any point during the day. The 

lessons are usually at different times each week and can sometimes be requested to take place at break, 

lunch or after school. Instruments can be hired from West Sussex Music, please contact them directly for 

more details. All instruments can be stored in the instrument cupboard in the music block. 

 

Instrument(s) Teacher/Organisation Contact number 

Acoustic/Electric 

Guitar and Bass 

Jak Chantler  07855169344 

Piano Denise Robinson 07857897562 

Strings, 

Woodwind, 

Brass, 

Keyboard, 

Singing, Drums 

and Percussion. 

West Sussex Music  

0845 208 2182 

www.westsussexmusic.co.uk 

 

  

If you have any further questions please contact me via email on theatley@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Tom Heatley 

Curriculum Leader of Music 
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